WUTC

Penny Ingrahm RECEIVED
PO Box 47250

Olympia WA DEC 02 2009
98504-7250 WASH. UT. & TP GO

Re: Arthur Wilkowski's Letter

Dear Ms Ingrahm

There are enough customers that want household pick-up.
Some are incapable of self-haul. Just because Arthur
can't make it work doesn't mean another business person
couldn't. He is hardly the one to tell anyone else how
to run a business. If he had put a little maintenance
into his equipment it would not have failed. Here we are
again with Arthur setting the rules regardless of federal
state and county laws. Enough is enough. Just say No to
Mr Wilkowski. He is a quitter and not a leader. This
community deserves better.
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